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Thank you for opportunity to comment on this proposal.

I do not support this project.
It makes no sense economically or environmentally. It is in prime agricultural land and

threatens water
security in a time of uncertainty, with a record drought and climate change ahead.

Agriculture is essential

to our wellbeing.
The science around climate change, air quality, scope 1,2 &3 emissions is all robust and

we face an existential threat.

Please consider our health, future and generations to come.
Yours faithfully

Dr Richard Abbott






